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Playspaces Advisory Committee 

Meeting Record  

5 August 2020 
 
 
 
 
 

Location: Zoom Meeting 

Date: 5 August 2020 

Time Started at:  4.03pm  Closed at:  4.46pm 

Chair Councillor Jillian Hogan 

File Ref F2019/00998 

 

Present:  

Councillor Jillian Hogan, Councillor Chris Holstein, Susan Donoghue, Ted Edwards, Briohny Kennedy, 

Danielle Leete, Katie Stokes 

 

Council Staff present:   

Phil Cantillon – Unit Manager Leisure and Lifestyle, Brett Sherar – Unit Manager Open Space and 

Recreation, Karen Tucker – Unit Manager Project Management Environment and Planning, Katherine 

Simmons – Recreation Planner Open Space and Recreation, Kelly Drover – Advisory Group Support Officer 

 

 

Item 1 Welcome, Acknowledgement of Country and Apologies 

Apologies received: Mayor Lisa Matthews, Councillor Rebecca Gale, Councillor Kyle MacGregor, Scott Cox – 

Director Environment and Planning 

 

The Chairperson, Councillor Jillian Hogan, declared the meeting open and completed an Acknowledgement 

of Country and Connection to Land statement. 

 

 

Item 2 Disclosures of Interest 

The Chair called for any declarations of interest.  

 

No disclosures were received. 

 

 

Item 3 Confirmation of Previous Meeting Record 

The Advisory Group confirmed the Meeting Record from 6 May 2020.   

 

The Advisory Group reviewed the Action Log.  
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Item 4 Overview of Aquatic Playspace at Peninsula Recreation Precinct (Action 15) 

Phil Cantillon (Unit Manager Leisure and Lifestyle) provided the Advisory Group with an update on the 

water play park project at Peninsula Leisure Centre Woy Woy.  The project has been completed but is not 

open to the public as yet.  Scheduled to open in September dependant on COVID.   

 

The Advisory Group discussed the need for accessibility options and suggested the wheelchairs that are 

available at some of our beaches.    

 

 

Item 5 Update on Parks and Playspaces Works Program (Standing Item) 

Brett Sherar (Unit Manager Open Space and Recreation) advised of a change to the structure recently. 

Brett’s position is now purely operational and manages the maintenance of Playspaces.  Karen Tucker (Unit 

Manager Project Management Environment and Planning) will be managing the planning and construction 

of all playspaces.  

 

Karen Tucker provided the Advisory Group with an update on the list of playspace projects completed in 

2019/20, continuing projects, 2020/21 playspace works program and the Leagues Club Field Destination 

Playspace which is due for completion in November with a grand opening hopefully mid-December.    

 

The Advisory Group discussed the possibility of having an opportunity to have an early view of the Leagues 

Club Field as the project nears completion.   

 

 

Item 6 Update on Playspaces Strategy Community Comms 

Katherine Simmons (Recreation Planner Open Space and Recreation) provided the Advisory Group with an 

update on the Playspace Strategy which is currently on exhibition till 14 August 2020 and is available on 

www.yourvoiceourcoast.com.  To date 13 submissions have been received through the website and 5 

through ask@centralcoast.nsw.gov.au.   

 

 

Item 7 General Business and Close 

No General Business. 

 

The meeting closed at 4.46pm. 

 

Next Meeting: Wednesday 4 November 2020 

4pm – 6pm 

   Location TBC 
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